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49/49 
100% 

Excellent 
7 pts 

Good  
6 pts. 

Fair 
5 pts. 

Poor 
4 pts. 

Structure and 
Content 
 
7/7 

Describes plot of the 
play. Refers to 
characters in the play. 
Describes organization 
of play. 

Mentioned but did not 
sufficiently discuss the 
plot, characters, and/or 
organization. 

Only mentioned the 
plot, characters, and/or 
organization but offered 
no other/insufficient   

The plot, 
Characters, and/or 
organization were not 
mentioned.  

Direction 
 
7/7 

Gave 
informative/detailed 
analysis of the style of 
production, use of 
space, and other 
choices of the director. 
 

Gave 
informative/detailed 
analysis of the style of 
production, use of 
space, and other 
choices of the director. 
 

Analysis of the style of 
production, use of 
space, and other 
choices of the director 
was unclear/lacked 
support/was 
insufficient. 

Director's choices not 
addressed. 
 

Acting 
 
7/7 

Described and 
explained in detail the 
actors' roles, voice 
projection, 
mannerisms/movement, 
and interactions with 
other actors. 
 

The actors' roles, voice 
projection, 
mannerisms/movement, 
and interactions with 
other actors mentioned 
but not fully defined 
and/or supported with 
specific details. 

The actors' roles, voice 
projection, 
mannerisms/movement, 
and interactions with 
other actors mentioned 
but not fully defined 
and/or supported with 
specific details. 

The acting was not 
addressed. 
 

Design 
 
7/7 

Described and 
explained in detail 
effectiveness of 
costumes, how the set 
suits the production, 
effects of the lighting, 
and sound design. 

Effectiveness of 
costumes, how the set 
suits the production, 
effects of the lighting, 
and sound design 
mentioned but not fully 
defined and/or 
supported with specific 
details. 

Effectiveness of 
costumes, how the set 
suits the production, 
effects of the lighting, 
and sound design 
insufficiently defined 
and insufficiently 
supported. 

Design was not 
mentioned. 

Overall 
impression 
 
7/7 

Explained in detail 
overall impression of 
the performance, 
supported by specific 
details. 

Overall impression of 
the performance 
mentioned but not fully 
defined and/or 
supported with specific 

Overall impression of 
the performance 
insufficiently defined 
and insufficiently 
supported with specific 
details. 

Overall impression 
of the performance 
was not mentioned. 

Organization 
and 
Mechanics 
 
7/7 

Meets criteria of 750 to 
1,250 words. 
Paragraphs organized 
logically. Good overall 
structure. 
Good grammar, 
spelling, 
and word choice. 
 

Paper was a bit short or 
a bit long. Paper was 
fairly organized and fairly 
easy to follow. 
Transitions slightly 
discontinuous but did not 
take away greatly 
from the overall paper. 
Some errors but did not 
interfere with 
understanding of the 
review. 
 

Paper was too short or 
too long. Presentation 
was not clearly 
organized. Problems 
with grammar, spelling, 
word choice, and 
transitions between 
paragraphs. 
 

Paper was way too 
short or too long. 
Paper lacks 
organization. Poor 
transitions between 
Paragraphs. 
Mechanical errors 
make it difficult to 
understand the 
review. 
 



 

 

Title of Paper, 
production, 
etc. 
 
7/7 

The review included a 
title, name and night of 
the production, and the 
word count. 
 

Included most of these 
elements. 
 

Missing more than 2 
elements. 
 

The review did not 
include a title, name 
and night of the 
Production, and the 
word count. 
 


